
					







				[image: ]


	
Newsletter
21st July 2023










			[image: ]




			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Committee Meeting highlights in new audio blog; Pharmacy Inquiry submission; Regulatory bodies issue drug supply statement; Upcoming webinar on Pharmacy Vision; Foundation Trainee e-portfolios.







		




			Audio blog: Key highlights from our July Committee Meeting
A new audio blog from Community Pharmacy England Committee Member and Regional Representative for Yorkshire and Humber David Broome, provides an alternative way to find out more about our July Committee meeting.

David's update explains the urgent matters discussed during the meeting such as the ongoing pressures and outlines the progress being made in the negotiations about the £645 million funding for community pharmacy.









		Listen to the audio blog 




		




			Community Pharmacy England submits evidence to Pharmacy Inquiry
We have responded to the Health and Social Care Select Committee's Pharmacy Inquiry. The inquiry will address different types of pharmacy, with a focus on community, primary care, and hospital pharmacy services.

Our Chief Executive Janet Morrison said:
"This is an extremely important opportunity for all who work with and in the Pharmacy sector, to highlight not only the extreme challenges we face, but also ideas and suggestions for what more we can do to help patients and the public in the future."

Learn more







		




			Statement on meeting regulatory standards during medicine shortages
The General Pharmaceutical Council (GPhC), along with other UK health and care regulatory bodies, have issued a joint statement on meeting regulatory standards during periods of global or national shortage. The statement, which has been issued following the long-term shortages affecting availability of GLP-1 receptor antagonists, acknowledges the adverse impact the shortages and supply chain issues can have on patients, the public and wider health and care teams.

Read the full statement







		




			Pharmacy Vision: Attend the webinar on Tuesday
In collaboration with Nuffield Trust and The King's Fund, we have launched an online survey, providing an opportunity for pharmacy owners, LPCs, and others in the sector to engage with our project in developing a Vision for Community Pharmacy. An online engagement event is scheduled for Tuesday, 25th July at 7pm, where participants can learn more about the development of the vision and discuss the proposed ideas with the authors.

Find out how to get involved







		




			E-portfolio for Foundation Trainee Pharmacists and Supervisors
NHS England offers all trainee pharmacists an E-portfolio to record evidence against the General Pharmaceutical Council learning outcomes for their Foundation training year. All trainee pharmacists who were not recruited via Oriel or subsequently withdrew an offer can now register for access to the E-portfolio.

Find out more







		




		[image: ]




		







									[image: Twitter]









				[image: Facebook]









				[image: LinkedIn]









				[image: Website]
























			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2023 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC). 

















[image: ]

image3.png
Community
Pharmacy
England




image4.png




image5.png




image6.png




image7.png




image8.gif




image1.png
Community
Pharmacy
England




image2.png
. - . The voice of community pharmacy




